City of McCleary
100 S. 3rd Street
McCleary, WA 98557
(360) 495-3667 / Fax# (360) 495-3097
Notice of Public Hearing

ALL MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC ARE HEREBY GIVEN NOTICE that the City Council of the City of McCleary has requested the City Council conduct a hearing, open to the public, for the purposes of receiving comments, suggestions, recommendations, and other material from the public at large and from all interested persons in relation to the matter or matters specified below.  The hearing will commence at the hour of 6:30 P.M., or soon thereafter as the hearing may be called to order, on Wednesday, the 23rd day of August 2023, via Zoom & at the McCleary Community Center, 726 W Simpson Ave. McCleary, WA.  

The matter or matters subject of the hearing are as follows:
Notice is hereby given that the City of McCleary will hold a public hearing regarding an Ordinance of the City of McCleary repealing and replacing McCleary Municipal Code section 17.28.090  “SIGNS” Adopting new rules and regulations governing signs in the City of McCleary. The hearing will commence at 6:30 P.M., or as soon thereafter as the hearing may be called to order on Wednesday, August 23, 2023 via Zoom & at the McCleary Community Center, 726 W Simpson Ave. McCleary, WA.   All interested parties are encouraged to attend and testimony needs to be in person. 
The City Council reserves the right to take such action on the matter or matters heard, including the adoption or the making of the final recommendation thereon as may be allowed by law.

DATED THIS 17th day of August 2023.  

CITY OF MCCLEARY:
BY: Lindsay Blumberg, Deputy Clerk-Treasurer

Posted at City Hall, August 17, 2023
Posted on City of McCleary Website, August 17, 2023
Submitted to the Daily World on August 17, 2023
